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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

Payment of Bonds 

COMPANHIA ENERGÉTICA DE MINAS GERAIS – CEMIG (“Cemig” or “Company”), a 

publicly-held company with shares traded on the stock exchanges of São Paulo, 

New York, and Madrid, and CEMIG GERAÇÃO E TRANSMISSÃO S.A. – CEMIG-GT, a 

category “B” publicly-held company and a wholly-owned subsidiary of Cemig 

(“Cemig GT”), hereby inform the Brazilian Securities and Exchange Commission 

(CVM), B3 S.A.- Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão (“B3”), and the market in general about the 

settlement, on this date, of the debt instruments issued in the foreign market 

(“Eurobonds”), by Cemig GT, according to their maturity. The net impact in the 

Company’s cash will be R$1.866 billion, considering the payment of R$2.309 billion 

(US$381 million at the exchange rate of R$6.0585), net of the Hedge impact of R$443 

million. 

 

Such payment refers to the issue of Eurobonds by Cemig GT, between late 2017 and 

mid-2018, totaling US$1.5 billion, with a maturity of seven years, semi-annual interest 

payment, and principal payment in December 2024. Aiming to protect against 

foreign exchange variation, Cemig GT contracted a hedge transaction through a 

combination of derivative operations. To take targeted actions for the prudent 

management of its liabilities and reduce foreign currency exposure risks, the 

Company started a process of partial buybacks between 2021 and 2023, totaling 

US$1.119 million.  

 

This settlement reinforces the Company’s commitment to responsible financial 

management and the fulfillment of its obligations to creditors, contributing to the 

maintenance of its financial soundness and credibility in the market. 

 

The Company will remain available to provide any clarifications through its Investor 

Relations department. 

 
Belo Horizonte, December 05, 2024. 

 

Andrea Marques de Almeida 

Vice President of Finance and Investor Relations 


